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We went to Graz!
Finally the time had come. The second week of training started. This time we headed towards Austria,
Graz. The organisation 'atempo' hosted and provided a fantastic reception.

During this training, the people with learning dissibilities were central. Together with a few
professionals per country, they immersed themselves in a real leisure experience week.
 
We like to take you through the week using the 'photovoice' method. 
Team Belgium took pictures during the week, and pictures say more than long texts!

The meals in Austria were delicious. Here are
Martin & Serkan eating. 

We visited the castle 'Eggenberg'. We went climbing. You see Serkan climbing. 
It was so much fun!

Time for a group photo!



Want to know more about the project? Take a look at the website https://kezenfogva.hu/node/2069 or read through our
attached brochure by clicking here.
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We also did crafts. Here is Wesly & Marcsi proud
of his work!

The museum (CoSa Graz) visit was fantastic!

Where is Wesly's body? 

Working, discussing and getting to know all the
different cultures!

Next stop: Ljubljana!
The final week of training is coming up. We head to Ljubljana, where this time the local informal
supporters will take centre stage. You'll read all about that in the next newsletter. 

https://kezenfogva.hu/node/2069
https://kezenfogva.hu/files/kezenfogva/csatolt/atl_brochure_1_downloadonly.pdf

